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April 3, 1996

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:

Reference: Mr. Grant Jones

Our firm has worked with Mr. Jones on the design of computerized control systems
since 1988. He has been very helpful in the design of these systems. These systems
have been implemented in educational facilities in Southern California. Mr. Jones has
shown a profound knowledge of these systems, the associated construction

techniques and National Electrical Code requirements. He has always made himself
available whenever we have required his assistance.

He has been very cooperative, conscientious and dependable. It is a pleasure to
recommend his services to you.

Sincegely,

Robert S. Chun
Vice President
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